Bruce Sherbet
Elections Administrator
SStt™ COLLIN COUNTY 2010 Redbud Blvd. #102

McKinney, Texas 75069
972-547-1990

DATE: October 7, 2019

TO: Commissioner’s Court

FROM: Bruce Sherbet

RE: Election Worker Training Compensation

Collin County has completed the transition and acceptance testing of the new
ExpressVote Universal VVoting System. The new voting system will be used for the
first time in the November 5, 2019 General and Special Elections. Because it is a
new voting technology, the election workers will need advanced election training
on the equipment and procedures. To that end, the Elections Department will be
conducting a series of training labs and classes specifically tailored to the new
voting system.

The Elections Department is requesting Commissioner’s Court approval to pay a
one-time $20 payment to election judges, alternate judges and elections clerks for
attending election worker training courses for the November 5, 2019 General and
Special Elections. There will be approximately 400 election workers attending
training courses. Funding is available in 1033.Contract Elections Fund for the
requested compensation to election workers for attending training courses.



